From: Sylvia Bowman

To: Rep Witt; Sen Thomsen; Rep.AnnaWilliams@oregonlegislatre.gov; Exhibits HNR
Subject: HB. 2659
Date: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 8:53:50 AM

We find that HB 2659 is a ridiculous piece of junk and should be scrapped immediately. It may hurt many small
woodland owners who have worked so hard to manage their woodlands.

Loren and Sylvia Bowman, owners of 140 acre managed tree farm.
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